Delapre Primary School

Year 2- Spring 1 Term

We hope you all had a lovely rest over the holiday and are ready for an exciting new term.

Maths

- -Understanding the value of money
- -Adding amounts and finding change
- -Multiplication and Division
- -Fractions of shape and amounts
 Each week, your child will be given a
 number bond challenge, which will
 increase with difficulty if they
 successfully complete it. Please support
 your child as these will be sent home for
 the children to revise for the next
 week.

English

This term we are looking at: Fantasy Stories

- -Dragon Machine, George and the Dragon Paper Bag Princess
- -Our focus is to write alternative settings and character profiles continuing our skills of using expanded noun phrases
- -In addition, to continue to focus upon regular reading, comprehension and spelling

PΕ

Please ensure that your child has both plimsolls and trainers in school. As the temperature is getting colder, long trousers for outdoor PE are essential. Indoor (Gymnastics- Under the Sea)

Outdoor (Striking and fielding Rounders)

2C- Monday (indoor) and Thursday (outdoor)

2T- Tuesday (indoor) and Thursday (outdoor)

2PW - Monday (indoor) and Thursday (outdoor)

Other Subjects

Science - Continuing Materials and moving onto Living Things and their Habitats

Humanities - Weather

RE- Judaism

Art- Mother Nature

Computing- Programming and Robot Algorithms

Music- Learning how to create band music: singing, playing, improvising and composing

PSHE- Keeping Safe

Reading, Homework and Spellings

Please continue to listen to your child read every day. This will enable your child to make good progress in all areas of their learning. Please remember to comment in your child's reading book as this acknowledges their strengths and weaknesses and enables us to provide specific support within school. Homework starts this term! The children will be given Maths and English tasks on alternate weeks, finished homework is due in on Wednesdays. We encourage homework to be completed independently and in pencil. In addition, we are setting weekly spellings which will be tested on a Thursday.

We thank you for your continuous and ongoing support you give your child/children to enable them to achieve their full potential within Year 2.

Kind regards,

Mrs Prigmore-Wells Miss Chalmers Miss Taylor